
Sample Minutes 

AN ADAMS COUNTY ORGANIZED CITIZEN GROUP 

MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 

February 29, 2006 

REPORTS . . .  

TREASURER: We added $35 to our account bringing our total to $324.23. No expenses were recorded.  

MEMBERSHIP: Tim Lewis announced that 21 welcome wagon packets were delivered the previous month to new 

residents.  

COMMITTEES: There were no committee reports 

NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH: All has been quiet this summer. Regular meetings are held every third Monday of the month.  

GUESTS . . . John Doe, from the County Public Works Department gave an overview of the process for getting historic 

streetlights. He also informed us that the cost for each light would be $550.00! At this time, it was voted to table the 

issue until funding could be acquired. Jane Schmoe of the Planning Department gave a presentation on the process for 

creating a neighborhood plan. 

OLD BUSINESS . . . An arrest has been made for illegal dumping in the vacant lot. The Sheriff could not provide any 

details, only to say that there has been a marked decrease in illegal dumping since the arrest. The Neighborhood Clean 

Up day is scheduled for June 12, 2006.  Volunteers are still needed for the day.  Daytime burglaries continue to be a 

problem and you are reminded to keep your home secure when you leave for work.  

NEW BUSINESS . . . National Night Out is on August 1, 2006. Everyone is invited to come to the park at 7:00 p.m. to meet 

your neighbors. Free hot dogs and sodas will be provided. The National Forestry Service has supplied us with 50 trees 

and a planting weekend has been set for the weekend of the 11th. Please volunteer to help plant these beautiful trees. 

Nominations for 2006-2007 Officers were as follows: President-Ran Vegas and Betty White; Vice President-Zacharia 

Abraham, Trey Kies and Samantha Sooner; Treasurer-Bob Smillie; and Secretary-Terry Ruggels, Kevin Kilgore and George 

Kage. Elections followed the nominations and the new officers are: President-Betty White; Vice President-Trey Kies; 

Treasurer-Bob Smillie; and Secretary-George Kage  

Reminder: Next meeting is scheduled for August 13, 2006, at 7:00 p.m. 

 


